
Notice to Customers of 

Cheat Mountain Water Company 
 
Cheat Mountain Water Company and Shavers Fork Fire Rescue will be 

flushing the potable water distribution system during the period of May 1, 

2016 thru May 21, 2016. It is normal for this procedure to cause temporary 

discoloration or cloudy appearance of the water and intermittent drops in 

water pressure. However, flushing is a necessary part of distribution system 

maintenance and protects the quality of the potable water supply. The 

discoloration or cloudy appearance of the water does not pose a health 

hazard. Fire hydrant flow testing is part of the procedure, which ensures the 

system’s ability to provide adequate water for fire suppression. The system 

will be flushed on the following schedule: 

 

North and South Village May 1 – May 7 

Village Center May 1 – May 7 

West Ridge and Silver Creek May 8 – May 14 

Hawthorne Valley May 15 – May 21 

Pocahontas Public Service District May 15 – May 21 

 
Severe weather or emergency may push any week back by a week. 
 
We suggest that you refrain from color sensitive water uses, such as 

washing whites or filling hot tubs, while flushing is carried out in your area. 

Cheat Mountain Water Company and Shavers Fork Fire Rescue will not 

accept any responsibility for damages caused by low water pressure or the 

use of discolored or cloudy water.  Please call 304-572-5875 with any 

questions. 
 
 
 
 


